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SPADE OAK CAR PARK USAGE POLICY 

Resolved at the Council Meeting 7
th

 November 2017 

1. INTRODUCTION  

Little Marlow Parish Council (“Council”) took over the lease of Spade Oak Car Park from 

Buckinghamshire County Council and now regulates its use based on this Policy.   

2. POLICY 

The below conditions must be adhered to by users of the car park: 

2.1. The car park is open to members of the public. 

2.2. No oversized vehicles or caravans may park in the car park. 

2.3. All parking in the car park is at the owners’ risk. 

2.4. No camping or overnight stays allowed in the car park. 

2.5. BBQs, camp fires or any other type of fire are strictly forbidden. 

2.6. All litter is to be taken home. 

3. INFORMATION 

The contact person for any issues relating to the Car Park is the Clerk of the Council. 


